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19th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Staffing information – Spring term update 

 
As you are aware Mrs Prescott is leaving to undertake a new position within Warrington Borough 
Council, we would like to thank Mrs Prescott for all her commitment to the school and the children, 
staff and parents at Glazebury CE Primary school, and wish her every success for the future. 
 
We also can confirm we have appointed an experienced EYFS lead, Mrs Laura Bimson, who will be 
starting with us at February half term at the latest, She will be conducting a number of “Get to 
know you” sessions with children, parents and staff next half term and has started with a message 
of introduction to you all. 
 
I am very much looking forward to being part of the school and your children’s learning journey 
and I feel privileged to be part of your school team and hope to get to know you all before I start. 
I have been an EYFS teacher for twenty years and working within Early Years SEND for three 
years. I am very excited to sharing both my experience, expectations and joy of learning with you 
all. Wishing you all the merriest Christmas and happiness for the new year. Mrs Bimson. 
 
We have also been exceptionally lucky to secure the full time services of Mrs Kelly Reid for the 
Spring 1 term and know that consistency for your children is an important priority for all.  
 
I can also confirm that we are advertising for two new apprentice positions for our Nursery in 
addition to our current team to facilitate our expanding numbers. 
 
We are also pleased to announce that Mrs Smith will be returning to school after Christmas, after 
her recent operation, which we are pleased to say went well. 
 
I will be undertaking all Send Practices and will have a dedicated Tuesday afternoon to ensure that 
parental appointments can be coordinated with regards to special educational needs.  
 
I recognise that we as a school have had a number of staffing changes recently but consider that 
this is a healthy position to be in, and reflected in many of our Trust Schools, and firmly believe 
that progress without change is impossible. So together please know I embrace the change ,and 
will certainly manage it to the benefit of our school. 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
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